Spinal Technology,Inc.



191 Mid Tech Drive West Yarmouth, MA 02673 800 253 7868 508 775 0990 888 775 0588/Fax spinaltech.com

November 14, 2018

Dear Valued Customer,

We are writing to inform you that we will be closing the division of our company known as Lower Limb Technology. As of December 1, 2018, we will no longer accept orders for custom fabrication of lower limb orthotics and prosthetics.

Spinal Technology, Inc. has decided to concentrate our resources and focus on increasing our custom spinal orthoses production and perfecting our process to maintain our leading edge in an ever-changing competitive market.

Any lower limb orders that are currently in production will be finished and shipped by the date requested on the order form. We would like to sincerely thank you for your past custom lower limb business. If you have any questions, please contact John Tierney, Director of Sales at 800 253 7868.

Sincerely,

James Tierney President